
 

 

 

Tropical North Learning Academy 

Year 7 2016 

Enrolment Information Session 

 

Tuesday 25
th

 August 2016 

5.30pm 

 

 

Venue: Smithfield State High School 

Q Block Theatre 

 

 

At this evening, Mr Paul Charles, Deputy Principal Junior 
Secondary, will address parents of students in Year 6 about their 

enrolment at Smithfield State High School for Year 7 in 2016. 

 

 
This evening follows on from the student subject presentations conducted 
by Ms Kellie Read to Year 6 students at the start of Term 3, and will be an 
opportunity for parents to find out about current enrolment procedures, 

subjects and school policies affecting their purchases and preparations for 
student entry into high school. 

 

You are welcome to bring your enrolment forms - given to students at their 
subject presentations - to this evening for submission. 


